	LETTER OF COMMUNITY SUPPORT




Mr Reece Luxton
Coordinator NRM and Projects
Clarence Valley Council
reece.luxton@clarence.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Luxton,
OUR BUSINESS SUPPORTS NATIVE FORESTRY 
IN THE CLARENCE VALLEY COUNCIL AREA

We refer to your press release of 3 August 2023, sent in accordance with Council resolution (item 07.23.092 – 27 June 2023), seeking feedback on the Call to Phase out Native Forest Logging on Public Land report (the Report).
As a business operating in the region, with this letter we add our voice to the chorus of strong and enduring community support for native forestry in the Clarence Valley Council area.
The native timber industry is a critical industry for our community. 
Our business relies on the native timber industry for our customer base.
We also support the work of Timber NSW and AFPA NSW, which will provide a more detailed submission to Clarence Valley Council.
We ask our elected representatives on the Clarence Valley Council to listen to the voices of their community and provide continuing support for native forestry in the Clarence Valley region.  
I would be happy to participate in further widespread industry consultation.
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